March 24th, 2014
Dear 8th Grade Parents,


This is to inform you of the upcoming instruction that your child will receive in Family Life Education (Sex Education).  Our Values and Choices program of instruction has been taught at JMMS since it was adopted by the AUSD school board in 1994.  In addition, a supplemental AIDS Education component from the American Red Cross was adopted by the school board in the 2000-2001 school year and is now a permanent part of our curriculum as well. Both of these programs are abstinence-based.


As always, according to law, we must make all Family Life materials used in our program accessible to parents prior to beginning this unit.  Our Grade 8 Parent Preview will be on Monday, March 31st from 2:30 p.m. until 3:30 p.m. in Joan MacQueen Middle School’s Room 501.  Textbooks, videos, and other written materials will be available for preview at that time.  This preview is an excellent way for parents to familiarize themselves with the curriculum as well as to encourage positive, open, parent-student communication about the topics we’ll be discussing in class, but you are not required to attend.  If you are unable to attend the Parent Preview, please contact your student’s science teacher with any questions you may have.


Instruction will begin for 8th graders after April 21st. If you choose for your student to not receive instruction in this program, an independent health studies plan will be designed by your student’s science teacher from school board approved health curriculum.


We look forward to seeing you on Monday, March 31st.

Your 8th Grade Science Teachers

***Please note that all students must have a permission slip on file in the classroom prior to the start of the Family Life unit.  In addition, if you do not wish your student to receive instruction in the Family Life unit, you must notify us in writing.  In either case, a form is provided for your convenience (see attached).  Please return the form no later than Friday, April 4th.

FAMILY LIFE PERMISSION SLIP
Dear Parents:

All students must have a permission slip on file in the classroom prior to the start of the Family Life(Sex Education) unit.  If you wish to have your child participate in the JMMS Family Life Program, please sign the form below and send it to school with your child.  

If you do not wish to have your child receive this instruction, the law requires that you notify us of that in writing.  The form below is provided for your convenience.

All forms should be turned into your student’s Science teacher by April 4, 2013.
We appreciate your cooperation in returning this permission slip to school on time.

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Please detach and return


      Yes, I give permission for my student ______________________________                                              

to participate in the Family Life (Sex Education) Program.

OR...

      No, I do not wish to have my student ______________________________


receive instruction in Family Life Education.  I understand that my child will be given an independent health studies plan designed by my student’s science teacher.

Parent/Guardian Signature  _________________________________________

Date ________________________

